
School Notices

Dates for your Diary.
World Book Day.
Latest Update from Topkidz
Learning Gem, Clive Points and House Points. 
Class / Group Specific Messages.

Nursery Trip - Volunteers still needed! 

Welcome to this week’s School Notices. As a school we try to support the busy lives
of our families by consolidating communication to one weekly newsletter, and these

are posted to the school website each Friday as an easy point of reference. 
In addition to this don’t forget about our FAQ page on the school website. Our aim is
to provide the answers to your questions when you think of them, as opposed to you

being restricted by school hours, so please let us know if you there’s anything you
would find helpful so we can add it in 😊. 
https://hartsbourne.org.uk/parent-hub/
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Dates For Your Diary
Date Event

Tuesday 4th March Hartsbourne FC V The Grove

Tuesday 4th March
Parents’ Evening (5.00pm - 7.40pm) - No Journalism
Club

Wednesday 5th March Reception - Bushey Library

Wednesday 5th March No Hartsbourne F.C.  Football Training

Thursday 6th March
Parents’ Evening (3.45pm - 6.25pm) - No Candice
Conway Hip Hop

Friday 7th March World Book Day

Wednesday 12th March BMS Language Leaders visiting Year 5 and Year 6

Thursday 13th March Nursery - Andrew’s Fruit and Veg Shop

Thursday 13th March School Council to BMS - Leadership Project

Wednesday 19th March Year 2 - Bushey United Synagogue

Monday 24th March Gymnastics Event - 6 children from Y5 and Y3

Thursday 27th March Passover School Tour

w/c Monday 31st March Year 6 - PGL

Thursday 3rd April Easter Assemblies with Father Burton

Friday 4th April End of Term - School Finishes at 2.00pm

7th - 9th and 14th - 16th
April 

Easter Booster Sessions for Year 6



Dear Parents/Carers

As promised, below is an update of what the numbers are looking like as of today.

We are waiting for the numbers to reach '10 per day' and then we can start. We
have staff waiting to resume and resources are ready to go!

So sorry it is taking so long, but it seems that the current parents/carers do not
have a high demand for After School Care this academic year. We will keep pushing
and hope to get the numbers required to start. Once we have a minimum of two of
the days with 10 children committed, we will announce a start date.

As at 25th February 2025:
Mondays - 6 children registered for regular attendance
Tuesdays - 1 child registered for regular attendance
Wednesdays - 5 children registered for regular attendance
Thursdays - 5 children registered for regular attendance
Fridays - 4 children registered for regular attendance

*We also have 2 children registered for ad hoc use of the service

Thank you for your time.
Regards
Dupe Balogun

Come to school dressed up as a character
from your favourite book or in your pyjamas
ready for a bedtime story, and enjoy a day

that celebrates books and a love of reading.

World Book Day

Friday 7th March 



This week Clive the Carrot is awarded to…

Year 6!



Class Specific MessagesClass Specific Messages
Nursery - Andrew’s Fruit and Veg Shop
On Thursday 13th March, Nursery will be visiting Andrew’s Fruit and Veg Shop as part of
their work on the book Handa’s Surprise. They will be walking there and back and would
therefore be extremely grateful for a few parent volunteers to help. They are planning to
be out for the morning and expect to be back by 11.00.
If you are able to help then please could you complete this form by Monday 3rd March.

  https://forms.gle/xyGR41Wjy4P6jH7Y6

https://forms.gle/xyGR41Wjy4P6jH7Y6

